Department of Energy

Richland Operations Office
P.O. Box 550
Richland, Washington 99352

June 8, 2011
Certified Mail

Mr. Terry Miller

Attorney at Law

7409 West Grandridge, Suite C
Kennewick, Washington 99336

Dear Mr. Miller:
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT REQUEST (FOI 2011-01091)

You requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) the following records
relating to the 118-K-1 Burial Ground portion of the U.S. Department of Energy’s contract with
Washington Closure Hanford (WCH) for the River Corridor Closure Project:

1) “All pay applications by DDI to WCH.”
2) “Records of payment from WCH to DDL.”

We have interpreted your request for copies of the Request for Payment forms submitted by
Dance Designs, Inc. (DDI) along with the invoice, and the payments made by WCH to DDI.
Your request is granted and the documents are enclosed. Costs incurred for your request are as
follows:

Reproduction — 50 pages (2-sided) @ $.05/each side $ 5.00
Search time - .50 hours @ $35.15/hour 17.58
Review time — 4 hours @ $39.56/hour 158.24

Total $ 180.81

Your check should be made payable to the U.S. Department of Energy and sent to my attention at
the above address. Should you have any questions regarding your request, please contact me on
(509) 376-6288.

Sincerely,

Dorothy Riehle
Freedom of Information Act Officer

OCE:DCR Office of Communications
and External Affairs
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